

Arbor Elementary School
Dr. Suzanne L. Westberg, Principal

1717 Lester Place Piscataway, NJ 08854 732 752-8652 Fax 732 752-8102 www.piscatawayschools.org

April 8, 2014

Dear Parents and Guardians:

You are cordially invited to attend our third grade parent orientation on Wednesday, April 23, 2014 at 7:00 P.M. in the Arbor cafeteria. We will explain the changes from the K-3 to the 4-5 environment at the evening meeting, and answer any questions you may have.

This is an evening for parents/guardians only. Unfortunately, we do not have babysitting available for this event and request that children not attend. Your children will be visiting the school on June 4<sup>th</sup> and 5<sup>th</sup> for a short program and tour designed especially for them.

We are anxious to help your child have a smooth transition to Arbor. We look forward to seeing you on April 23, 2014.

Sincerely,

Dr. Suzanne L. Westberg, Principal The Arbor Staff